
A Community Conversation on Climate  

You are invited to: 

Wednesday, May 8th  2013 at 6 PM-8 PM 
Located at: Michigan Works! 
499 West Main Street Benton Harbor, MI 

 

The May 8th forum at 6pm will provide an opportunity to report back on climate 

vulnerabilities identified by participants from our first meeting on  February 

27th, 2013.  The team will go over climate  data specific to the region and      

comment on resiliency goals.  There will also be a discussion about potential   

climate impacts that can influence long range transportation planning in the    

region, including; safety, state of good repair and environmental sustainability.   

 

This event is free and open to the public! Light refreshments will be served.  

To RSVP (optional) or learn more, email kmartin@swmpc.org or call  

269-925-1137 x 21.  Or visit us online at: www.swmpc.org/climatechange.asp 

Photo of Lake Michigan  at Warren Dunes 

The Southwest Michigan Planning Commission, Michigan State 

University Extensions, University of Michigan GLISA, Two Rivers 

Coalition and Michigan Works! will be hosting this event.  

Join us for an evening conversation about how the region can be more 

resilient in the face of climate variability and change.  
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